
Invitation to Our Nutrition Workshop 

Dear Educators and School Representatives, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Nutrition Workshop aimed at promoting healthy 

eating habits among students. This engaging event will provide valuable insights and resources 

to help you educate your students about nutrition. 

Workshop Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Location: Community Hall, 123 Main St., Your City 

Join us for a day filled with expert presentations, interactive sessions, and practical tips on how 

to incorporate nutrition education into your curriculum. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Title 

Your Organization 

Email: your.email@example.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 


